
 

 

Email per N Varley 160315 
 
Hi Tony - you have received a letter from Andrew Wood, supported by a number of 
community representatives, on the Council’s proposed amended housing distribution. 
On a separate, but parallel, track I have been looking at some of the detail behind the 
figures as presented at the hearing last week. My observations are attached. As the 
Inspector has indicated he is open to receiving comments on any items posted on the 
website by the Council while the Examination is live, I am hoping you can readily 
place the attached in the mix and draw to the Inspector’s attention.  
 
Many thanks, see you tomorrow 
 
Neil 
 
 


